
 
From: Chambers - Cirkovic C  
Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 5:29 PM 

To: 'Michael Butler'; Ruchi Bhatt; margaret.chan@ablawyers.com.au; Kieran Jack 

Subject: AM2014/281 - Professional Employees Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: AM2014/281 - Professional Employees Award 2010 
 
Due to a scheduling issue for the Commission, Commissioner Cirkovic has had to adjourn next week’s conference to 
Wednesday 19 July 2017 at 11:30AEST. 
 
Please find attached notice of listing. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Elizabeth O’Brien 
Associate to Commissioner Cirkovic  
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4531 
Fax: 03 9655 0401 
chambers.cirkovic.c@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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